
Dan McDuff reporting” 

OMS #89 club sail today was met with variable winds.  First nothing, then promising WSW puffs that agreed with the 

course we set and we got in some practice starts.  Finally, against all predictions, a nice breeze from the north!  Jim 

Lengenfelder, Per Flygare and I got in a half dozen SailGP style fun races before retiring to the Oly Tap House for lunch.  

See you next time! 

 


